Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Mark Forrest <mforrest@icghomes.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 1:22 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Cc Central Permitting

Subject: Re: 65 inspiration Way SFD2211-0001

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Jennifer,

Sorry, new to Harnett County. The screen porch has not been built yet. The deck will be built after house is
framed. Please advise me how to proceed. Am I ok to backfill and proceed with this one and 83 Inspiration
Way? Thank you.

On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 4:11 PM Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org> wrote:

The screened porch is not on the foundation survey. Please fix and resend

Stucerely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkw

PO Box 65
Lillington NC 27546
Direct: 910-814-6433
Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Mark Forrest [mailto:mforrest@icghomes.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:04 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: 65 inspiration Way SFD2211-0001




CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Will you please schedule a foundation inspection for me at this job, next available? Please see attached
foundation survey. Please me know if you need anything else and Merry Christmas.

Mark Forrest

Construction Superintendent
ICG Homes

919-348-3069
mforrest@icghomes.com




